
Dear boys and girls,

My name is Senator Roxanne 
Persaud.  Do you want to join me 
on a coloring trip to the State 
Capitol? I work at the capitol 
to help make laws  that keep us 
all safe. These laws make New 
York a great place to live.
 
My job is hard and I need your 

help. You can help by writing me or drawing pictures 
to let me know what you think. I always like reading 
your letters and seeing your pictures.  

						      Roxanne J. Persaud
						      19th Senate District

						      If you would like to write to me, 
						      you can send a letter to:
						      Senator Roxanne J. Persaud
						      504 Legislative Office Bldg.
						      Albany, NY 12247
						      (518) 455-2788
						      or visit me on the Internet at:
						      persaud.nysenate.gov


